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A few notes & monies need to be returned 

for the K-2 Excursion on next Monday. 

Happy Birthday  
 to  Leo, Banjo, Mrs Ward, 

Mrs Sanderson & Mrs Parker 

Best wishes from all your 

friends at school! 

 

Next week:      

Week 7  

Mon 20    Kinder-Yr 2 excursion 

Thurs 23   Yr 5/6 Teen Program 

Week 8  

Tues 28     Rainforest Day @ Dunoon K-6 

Thurs 30 Combined Scripture Presentation               

(If you would not like your child to participate, 

please let teachers know by this date). 

Week 9    December  

Wed 6    Year 6 Farewell 

Thurs 7       Concert 6.15pm 

Fri  8            Year 6 Assembly 

Week 10  

Fri 15     Last day of school year    

…………………………………………………………... 

  2018                                                                      

School returns for Staff: Monday 29 January 

Years 1 to 6: Tuesday 30 January 

Kinders: 

The Kindergarten class will not begin as a 

group until Monday 5
th

 February 2018                 

Uniform Sales 

Due to the introduction of our new financial 

system, all uniform payments will need 

to be paid in cash. We pass this cash on 

to the P & C for processing.                                                   

Sorry if this will cause inconvenience for 

any families. 

Waste to Art Sculpting Competition 

On Friday 24th November from 5-7.30pm, Lis-

more Waste are holding a fun afternoon at the 

Revolve Shop. Our school has an entry into the  

‘waste to art’ competition. This is a people’s 

choice competition and our wonderful sculpture 

will be on display at the Revolve shop. From 

5pm at the shop, people are able to vote for our 

school entry and enjoy food and fun activities. 

The centre will also be having a recycled/

upcycled goods sale, so you might catch a few 

good bargains for Christmas! If you are in town, 

we would love you to support us with an entry 

and enjoy the fun afternoon at the same time. 



 

 

Spring Fair Art For Sale 

If you would like to  purchase 

your child’s magnificent canvas, 

please send in $3.00 so we can 

send the artwork home to you.               

Thank you 

Mobile  Library Timetable                                   

Dunoon School                                                                                                                  

Tuesday 11.15am-12.15pm 

Next visit               

Week 8, Tuesday 28 November 

 

SUSHI ROLLS    

$3.50 ea         

Have your Sushi orders in at     

the office by 3PM Monday                         

afternoon for a delicious                                                       

sushi roll lunch on Tuesday.  

Congratulations!                                                     

Term 4   Week 5   

Awards   

 

Student of the Week                                                                                          

K  Arlo     1/2  Alia  

3/4   Jemma     5/6   Grace 

 

Merit Awards                                                                          

   K      Willow, Kiri, Maeve  

 1/2    Angus S, Floyd, Bryd-

ie  

 3/4    Iris, Will, Lleyton      

 5/6    Robert, Darius, Chloe 

 

Gold Awards 

Marlon 

Sydney Opera House Excursion  
by Rosie and Philippa 
 
We are part of the Dunoon Marimba Ensemble and 

last week we travelled to Sydney to perform on the 

marimbas at the Sydney Opera House. We stayed 

for five days at the Travelodge hotel and spent time 

performing and touring the sites of Sydney with stu-

dents from Kentucky, Bedgerabong and Stuarts 

Point Public Schools. We had an amazing time. Here 

are some comments from the team. 

Kyle: “On Tuesday evening, we went to perform at 

the Opera House. We played a tricky marimba piece 

called Popcorn. The Opera House was exciting and 

packed with people.” 

Philippa: “Being on stage was amazing and the ap-

plause we got when we finished was really loud!”  

Ella “We visited the tall replica ship ,The Endeavour 

which was really interesting because we have stud-

ied this in class and to be on a tall ship was amaz-

ing. I can’t believe how cramped the ship was!” 

Leyla: “I loved the Aquatic Centre, we have lots of 

fun there.” 

Emil: “I liked Parliament House. We got to debate 

about if kids should go to school on Saturdays to im-

prove their NAPLAN results.” 

Sunny: “It was interesting to learn about how de-

bates can lead to changes in the law.” 

Rosie: “Including playing at the Opera House we 

went to some exciting places there such as Luna 

Park, a climb up the Sydney Harbour Bridge pylon, a 

visit to Taronga Zoo, a ferry trip to Manly and much 

more.” 

All of us would like to thank Mrs Slocombe for all her 

hard work in teaching us marimbas, encouraging us 

to practise and making this fantastic experience hap-

pen! 

Photos next week! 


